
Little Oaks  
Parent and Toddler Group 

 

Thursday mornings 9.00am – 10.30am 
(Starting Thursday 15th September) 

 FREE 
For all pre-school babies and children aged 0 – 3 years 

Find us in The Oak Suite, Woodcroft Primary School, 

Goldbeaters Grove, Edgware, HA80QF 
All parents and carers are welcome to come along with their pre-school babies and 

children. Why not join in with the fun.(You do not need to have a child at Woodcroft) 

 

What’s On… 
 

‘Dear Zoo – Messy Play’ – Starts Thursday 15
th

 September 
 

Starting on Thursday 15
th

 September Little Oaks will be 

offering a special FREE 5 week activity 

programme in association with The Barnet 

Pre-School Learning Alliance. Join us for 

some fun sessions with painting, food, 

singing, musical instruments, stories and rhymes. All 

inspired by the classic children’s book, ‘Dear Zoo’. 

 

No need to pre-register… just come along on Thursday. 
 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your 

child every Thursday 
 

If you have any questions please call the Woodcroft Office on 

02089593244 and ask to speak with Nina Baker 


